DISTRICT #20
Dear Friends,

The Special Needs Committee in District #20 believes that every person
with a desire to quit drinking should be able to participate fully in meetings of
Alcoholics Anonymous. In order to help the fellowship eliminate physical and
environmental barriers for individuals with disabilities, we have created a
document to share with all A.A. groups. This document will provide all groups in
Area #75 with a tool to assess the environment in which their meetings are held
and to help plan the changes necessary to ensure accessibility for all people.

Please take the time to review the attached document with the
membership at your location. Any barrier that can be removed makes it easier for
a person with a disability to join in recovery.

Yours in Service,

e

Michael N R Chair

Special Needs Committee -
(608) 873-0470 -
December 2004
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